Sensormatic’

January 28, 2004

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Sir or Madam:

In signing this letter, Sensormatic Electronics Corporation certifies that, in the case of an
individual applicant, he or she is not subject to a denial of federal benefits. That includes: FCC
benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C 853(a). Or, in
the case of a non-individual applicant, no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal
benefits that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to that section. For the definition of “party” for
these purposes, please refer to 47 CFR 1.2002(b).

Sincerely,
Y Mo 71 A

William M. Elliott
Sr. EMC Engineer, Compliance Engineering

Sensormatic Electronics Corporation
6600 Congress Avenue, Boca Raton, FL 33487  Telephone (561) 912-6000 FAX (561) 912-6787



